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SW9's New Responsive
Repairs Contractor
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PROPERTY SERVICES

We would like to introduce our new responsive
repairs contractor, MNM Property Services, who will
be commencing works upon the Estate from April 1,

2025.

This will not affect the service you receive from us
and you can still call us on 020 7326 3700 to report a
repair or via our website www.sw9.org.uk.
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